MIAMIDADE

Memorandum

Date: May 11, 2016

To: Gary Hartfield, Division Director
Small Business Developmen

From: Ivonne Andres, Manager
Contract Services

MDT Engineering, Planning and Development

Subject: Request for SBD Placement on Review Committee
DTPW 7360 Miscellaneous Construction Plan project - Traction Power Rectifier
Transformer Project RPQ No. 250808

Itis recommended that Internal Services / Small Business Development (SBD) place the Department of
Transportation and Public Works Transit (DTPW) referenced project on the agenda for the next Review
Committee (RC) meeting.

DTPW's Office of Civil Rights, Disadvantaged Business Enterprises (DBE) program, has recommended
& 0% DBE project goal, and has provided the applicable DBE requirements based on scope of services
and project workload. No SBD measures or Community Work-Force program requirements are
recommended because this project is 100% federally or State funded and will be advertised under the
terms and conditions of the 7360 Miscellaneous Construction Plan. As such, DTPW is requesting to
proceed with bid advertisement.

Scope of Work:

The scope of work consists of furnish and installing of Rectifier Transformers used in Miami-Dade
Transit Metrorail system, specifically in the South Miami Station. Metrorail system analysis performed
by Miami-Dade Transit indicates breakdown of any of the existing 28 year old transformers that power
Traction Power Sub-Station will result in disruption in passenger service.

Budget Estimate: $1,000,000
Funding Source: Federal Transit Administration (FTA) and People Transportation Plan (PTP)

Should you require additional information, please contact me at iva@miamidade.gov or at (786) 469-
5242,

¢: Laurie Johnson
Jesus Valderrama



